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Comments: I respectfully ask that grazing privileges not be increased or continued for  the purpose of grazing

cattle or sheep on public land. The detriment to the environments of these wild places is not being fully

addressed or even being realized. The wildlife and the natural vegetation is being destroyed and displaced due to

the usage of the land for this purpose. Cattle and sheep are invasive species on our public land and leave no

benefit in their wake. 


